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To build sustainable solutions that can change lives and restore sight for people suffering from cataract

US-based HelpMeSee has announced a new partnership with the United States Agency for International Development 
(USAID) American Schools and Hospitals Abroad (ASHA) Initiative to train 100 new cataract specialists to help restore sight 
to India's cataract blind.

Through this agreement, ASHA has provided funding to deploy two HelpMeSee eye surgery simulators to facilitate training at 
the HelpMeSee Mumbai Centre of Excellence for Simulation-Based Training. 

Currently, untreated cataract is the cause of 66 percent of all blindness in India, according to the National Blindness and 
Visual Impairment Survey. India has approximately 20,000 ophthalmologists, equating to an average of eight for every million 
people, which is considerably lower in comparison with higher-income economies. This is compounded by the fact that 
ophthalmologists are not equally distributed throughout the nation. The cataract blind and visually impaired face significant 
challenges in finding well-trained specialists to treat them.

In India, HelpMeSee has established partnerships with LV Prasad Eye Institute in Hyderabad to train government hospital 
doctors and Aravind Eye Hospitals in Madurai, empowering local communities to restore sight.
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